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Circular No. 2014/55                              Date: 09/08/2014 
 
TO ALL AFFILIATES/MEMBERS 
          

Dear Comrades, 

 

  DELAY IN 10th BIPARTITE WAGE REVISION-NEGOTIATIONS 

 

 Please refer to our circular No. 2014/52 dated 06/08/2014 on the captioned 

subject through which we reproduced a communication sent by Com. M. V. Murali, 

Convener of the United Forum of Bank Unions to Indian Banks’ Association, seeking early 

and regular round of talks on the Wage Revision to avoid unpleasant situation. Indian 

Banks’ Association replied to the communication on 8th August, 2014. Copy of the reply, 

contents of which are self explanatory, is appended, herewith, for your information. 

 

 Comrades, we have already expressed our views on many occasions that our 

demands are justified and excuse of paying capacity of the Banks cannot be accepted for 

denying a reasonable Salary Revision to Bank Officers and employees. We have 

suggested to the convener of the UFBU that after waiting for the response of the 

Government for another week or so, we should resort to agitation programme including 

Strike. We call upon all of you to be in readiness for any programme, call for which may 

be given by the UFBU/Confederation. 

 

 With Revolutionary Greetings, 

 

Yours comradely,                           

           
             (HARVINDER SINGH) 
        GENERAL SECRETARY 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 


